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On behalf of The Vocal Seniority a group of over 400 folks in Bend Oregon I am 

writing this testimony 

 

Our water is precious, and it belongs to the people of the State of Oregon. When 

water transfers are under consideration, it is essential that no further harm is done to 

water quality and natural resources such as fish and wildlife. Please insure that 

OWRD has the ability and the resources to examine water transfers and insure that 

public values are preserved.We urge you to vote not on HB 3501 

 

Craig Lacy 

Bend, OR 


